
-----Original Message----- 
From: Mary Aburto 
Sent: Friday, September 08, 2006 5:52 PM 
To: AB95 Comments 
Cc: Tom Riley 
Subject: Comments Regarding Proposed Rule Changes 

Attached herewith, please find “Comments Regarding Proposed Rule Changes,” with regard to 
changes to Information Disclosure Statement requirements and other related matters in 
connection with 37 CFR Part 1. 
[Docket No.:  PTO-P-2005-0024] 
RIN 0651-AB95 
  
Thank you for your consideration and attention to this matter.  Regards, McCracken & Frank LLP. 
  
  
Mary Aburto 
McCracken & Frank LLP 
200 W. Adams Street 
Suite 2150 
Chicago, IL 60606 
(312) 422-5610 
Facsimile (312) 263-3990 
 












